
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Colorado has been selected 
by the National Center for 
Intensive Intervention to 
participate in a five year 
technical assistance project 
to implement an 
individualized problem 
solving process within RtI.  
 
 

 

 

Informational Webinar: 
Individualized Problem Solving 

within RtI 
 

November 6, 2017 
3:30 PM – 4:00 PM 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Who:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
• Additional information about the webinar is forthcoming and 

will be posted on the Office’s websites.  
REGISTER HERE 

Follow this link to register: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BTX7VSK 

 
This work is sponsored by the Exceptional Student Services 

Unit’s Office of Special Education and the Teaching and Learning 
Unit’s Office of Learning Supports 

 
 

Office of Special Education, 1560 Broadway, Suite 1100, Denver, CO 80202 • 303-866-6124 
Office of Learning Supports, 1580 Logan Street, Suite 550, Denver, CO 80203 •  303-866-6355 

• Learn about our upcoming TA opportunity to 
plan and implement an individualized problem 
solving process within RtI  

• Focused on students who have not responded 
to Tier I & II interventions, this opportunity will 
be concentrated on Tier III interventions 

  

This work is “aimed at district or school teams involved in initial 
planning or implementation of data-based decision making as it 

relates to [individualized problem solving] as a framework for 
providing intensive intervention in academics and behavior.” 

(National Center on Intensive Intervention, 2017) 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BTX7VSK
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